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SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
A presentation will be given to the committee providing the 2024 provisional early 
years foundation stage result, plus end of key stage results from Primary (Key Stage 2) 
and Secondary (Key Stage 4 & 5) Camden schools that have been released during 
July/August. 
 
These outcomes are provisional, with final validated outcomes released later in the 
year. There is currently limited analysis on the performance of groups within headline 
data sets. This will be presented to the scrutiny committee in February 2024 when 
National validated data sets are released. 
 
This data set does not now include end of Key Stage 1 (KS1) results as these are now 
non statutory, nor 2024 Key Stage 2 (KS2) progress scores as these are not available 
nationally due to the lack of KS1 outcomes in 2020. Caution is advised generally when 
considered trends over time due to the impact and legacy of the pandemic.  
 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 - ACCESS TO INFORMATION: 
 
The following document has been used in the preparation of this report: 
 
Department for Education validated data and statistical releases. 
 
This report has been commissioned from Camden Learning by Camden Council 
 
CONTACT OFFICER: 
Stephen Hall, Chief Executive Officer, Camden Learning 
5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG 
stephen.hall@camdenlearning.org.uk/ 020 7974 1122 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Committee is asked to note and comment on the contents of the presentation in 
the context of the ambition and aims of the Camden Education Strategy. 
 

Signed:   
 
Stephen Hall, Chief Executive Officer, Camden Learning 
 
Date: 17 September 2024 

https://explore-education-statistics.service.gov.uk/
mailto:stephen.hall@camdenlearning.org.uk/
https://camdenlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Camden-Learning-Education-Strategy-Digital.pdf


 
1. Purpose of the report 
 
This report provides the committee with the 2024 Camden schools provisional early 
years foundation stage result, plus end of key stage results from Primary (Key Stage 
2) and Secondary (Key Stage 4 & 5) that have been released during July/August 
2024. These outcomes are provisional, with final validated outcomes released later 
in the year. There is currently limited analysis on the performance of groups within 
headline data sets. This will be presented to the scrutiny committee in February 2024 
when National validated data sets are released. 
 
 
2. Finance Comments of the Executive Director Corporate Services 

 
The Executive Director Corporate Services has no further comment to add on the 
content of the report. 
 
 
3. Legal Comments of the Borough Solicitor 

 
The Executive Director Corporate Services no further comment to add on the 
contents of the report 
 
 
4. Environmental Implications 

 
None to report. 
 
 
5. Appendices 

 
Appendix 1 - Provisional school attainment headlines 
 

REPORT ENDS 
 


